
 

 

 

26th November 2019  

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
 

The Friends of the School have again generously donated towards the cost of tickets to take the whole 
school to see ‘Cinderella’ at the Spa, Bridlington on Thursday 19th December.  To help cover the ticket 
and transport costs we are this year asking for a £5 contribution per child (payable via SchoolMoney).   
 
The coaches are booked to collect children from school at 9.45am, with the performance starting at 
10.30am.  The performance will finish at around 12.30pm so can you please send your child with a packed 
lunch (no fizzy drinks).  The Spa have offered us space for the children to eat their lunch after the 
performance before we make the journey back to school.   
 
Please complete and return the attached permission slip to the school office by Monday 2nd December.  
Thank you for your support. 

 

Cinderella, Thursday 19th December 2019 
 
I give permission for my child/children to go to the Spa, Bridlington on Thursday 19th December to see 
‘Cinderella’   
I have given a £5 contribution via SchoolMoney    
 
Name of child/children……………………………………………………………………………………………. Year (s)……………… 
 
I give permission for my child to have a small tub of Mr Moo’s Vanilla ice cream during the interval.   

 
 
Parent/Carer signature…………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 
Please  as appropriate 

Vanilla My child does not want an ice cream 

 
 

 

 
 


